
Project Update – March 2018

▶ Super Girls

▶ The first group of Super Girls celebrated their completion of the curriculum with a graduation ceremony 
and reception for the girls and their families. As a part of the ceremony the Super Girls demonstrated 
several of the activities and lessons learned over the past 6-months, and displayed the different art and 
craft projects they completed.

▶ ICDL Technical Training

▶ In March, the first two groups of women completed CRP’s ICDL training. At the end of the term, the 
instructor administered a comprehensive test to gauge how ready the students are for the official 
certification exam. Depending on the availability of funding, CRP will pay the official testing fees for 
those students who performed the best on the end of course test.

▶ Hair and Beauty Training

▶ Also in March the women in the Hair and Beauty training program finished their 6-month course with 
continued work on manicure and pedicure techniques. At their graduation each student was given a 
package of various hair and beauty equipment and supplies. These packages will enable the participants 
to conduct all of the various techniques they’ve learned over the past 6 months.

▶ Women's Empowerment Training

▶ This past month, the second set of Women’s Empowerment 101 and Men’s Gender Based Violence Awareness 
and Prevention courses completed, with the graduates being awarded certificates of completion and 
celebrating with a small party.

▶ In April, the third set of Women’s Empowerment 101 and Men’s Gender Based Violence Awareness and 
Prevention courses will begin. The Men’s GBV course will for the first time focus on educating teenage boys, 
with a specially adapted curriculum.

▶ Project Finances (through March 2018):


